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The month of NOVEMBER: for GIVING THANKS

The Middle School Volleyball Team played their first game last 
night and did an amazing job. They have shown quick growth in ball 
control, serving, and positive sportsmanship. The Wildcats won 3 out of 
5 games against two Klawock teams. We want to give a large THANK 
YOU to our Athletic Director Matt Mendonsa for coming out to support 
our team, helping with set up/ tear down, and working as our door 
greeter. It was a great night.

Our Thursday art classes have students learning a multitude of 
applications of art mediums and having fun in the process. We are 
working on getting a list of electives for second semester to keep the 
learning and fun moving forward.

Recently, Naukati Bay School and our ASC adapted our Veterans 
Day Celebration by offering a take out/delivery lasagna dinner to 
celebrate the members of the Armed Forces. We sent out over 30 
dinners! A thank you goes out to Tara Musser and Branzon Anania for 
organizing and cooking for this event. THANK YOU to ALL of THOSE 
WHO SERVED.

Naukati has begun our “AAA”-Advancement of Academic 
Achievement after school and have been working with the students in 
moving their skills forward.
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Students have also been enjoying the Marksmanship Program and 
gaining speed and accuracy with each practice. THANK YOU John and 
James Stevens for getting this going and coming out to Naukati. Also we 
would like to say THANK YOU to Superintendent Sherry Becker for 
supporting this program. We appreciate the time, effort and hard 
decisions that have to be made on account of the students and staff. 
Again we thank you.

~Wishing you a cozy November: Naukati Bay School Staff


